
Help Us Celebrate 
our 

Live Oak Teachers 

Live Oak High School’s, Home and School Club is looking for gifts to 
give each teacher and staff member at their annual teacher 

appreciation luncheon, which is scheduled 
for June 6th at Guglielmo Winery. 

We are looking for gift cards (any denomination), bottles of wine, 
small gift baskets filled with goodies, Bath and Body Works baskets, 

Hydroflasks, Yeti’s, or anything you think the teachers might enjoy.

Items can be dropped off at the Live Oak front office 
to the attention of H&SC 

or please contact 
Jennifer Uyeda

jenniferuyeda32@gmail.com
to coordinate pick up by one of the H&SC board members.


